
 

 

Church with Chapel Brampton Parish Council 
 
 
Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held on Saturday 6th October 2018 in the Bus Shelter Church 
Brampton at 9.30am  
 
Record of Attendance and Apologies 
 
  Attendees 
 Mr. S Crane     Mr W Shearer     

Mr M Macmain    
Mr. D Shawyer    Mrs. J Slinn (Chairman)   
  

Parishioners – 0 
 
Apologies for absence:  
Apology received and accepted from Councillor A Hill and Steve Walsh(previous engagement) and 
Councillor R Green(previously engaged) and Councillor R Gent(previously engaged) 
 
18/141  Declaration of Interest: None 
 
18/142  Meeting adjourned for comments/questions from parishioners: None 
 
18/143  Planning applications for considerations  
 
DA/2018/0802 – Westbrook, Holdenby Road Church Brampton – No objections made. 
DA2018/0752 – 1 The Old Allotment Welford Road Chapel Brampton – No objections made. 
 
Any other business 
 
It was agreed to proceed with the planning application for the playing field car park. Chairman to speak 
further with school and discuss matter further at next full meeting. 
 
Security meeting on Thursday 4th October 2018 had been a success with the PCSO in attendance. It was 
agreed we would push ahead with trying to get a date for the PCSO to attend meeting in Chapel Brampton 
and the next Parish Council Meeting. 
 
Mr Shearer confirmed he had responded back to Daventry in respect of the Settlements and Countryside 
Local Plan part 2 – Proposed submission Consultation.  The submission stated that the Parish Council 
supported the Green Wedge Policy round Northampton but raised concerns that the Special Landscape Area 
Designation in the Brampton area had been downgraded to Open Countryside.  A request was also included 
to retain the Church Brampton Special Landscape Policy. 
 
 
 


